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Kathy Cooper

From: IRRC
Subject: FW: Department of State Bureau of Professional and Occupational Affairs Proposed

Regulation #16A-60 (IRRC #3220) entitled Expungement; Fees

From: Peter N. Calcara [rnailto:PCalcara@)rjicpa.org]
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 11:07 AM
To: Corinne Brandt <cbraiidt@irrc.state.paus>
Cc: Peter N. Calcara <PCalcaractpicpaorr>; RA-STRepulatorvCounseI(tDa.gov
Subject: RE: Department of State Bureau of Professional and Occupational Affairs Proposed Regulation #16A-60 (IRRC
#3220) entitled “Expungement; Fees’

Ms. Brandt:

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the BPOA’s proposed expungement regulation.
The PICPA has reviewed the proposed regulations and find them to be consistent with the statutory provisions in Act 6

We have no objections to the proposal at this time.

Peter DEC 1 0 2018

Independent RegulatoPeter N. Calcara, CAE I Vice President - Government Relations Review Cornmjssjon’’
Pennsylvania Institute of CPAs 1500 North 3rd Street, Suite 600A I Harrisburg, PA 17101
(717) 232-1821 I Fax (717) 232-7708 wwwoicpaorg
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— ‘j I 1’DA Give Back to the Profession that’s Given You So Much
s5 2t Support future CPAs with a donation to the Pennsylvania CPA Foundation.
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The opinions expressed herein are my own, and do not reflect those of the Pennsylvania Institute of Certified Public Accountants, or the
Institute/Foundation’s officers, members or employees.
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